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2-22-10 
 
To: All Sewer Customers  
 
Re: 2010 Sewer Rehabilitation Project 
 
 
With the high water of the last several years Grand Lake Public Works Authority (GLPWA) has had significant 
infiltration causing us to treat lake water and rain water. This additional volume from nonusers is wasting 
capacity at the sewer plant and is increasing expenses in the form of electricity, manpower and pump 
maintenance. 
 
GLPWA has applied for and received a loan/grant to repair/replace sewer mains and manholes with the 
intention of reducing infiltration. 
 
GLPWA will start this project immediately with plans on completion in August 2010. 
 
We will be working on Manholes and gravity lines, replacing everything that is below maximum lake level 
(757’) and other known sources of infiltration. Approximately 90% of the manholes will be replaced and there 
will be maintenance preformed on most of the rest. Much of the gravity lines will be worked on. If there is a 
manhole on your property or the gravity main on your property is below 757’, expect a crew to be on site this 
spring/summer. 
 
GLPWA will do our best to repair damage and restore property to proper conditions; this does not include sod, 
replacement of shrubs or landscaping. If you have planted shrubs around a manhole or lift station, they will be 
removed. 
 
We apologize for any incontinence. 
 
 
Jim Anderson 
GLPWA Manager 


